
Submitter: Ronna Friend 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Agriculture, Land Use, Natural 
Resources, and Water 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

HB3103 

I urge you to reject House Bill 3103.  

The State Forest HCP was developed with years of public input, and the courts have 

upheld Oregon’s right to manage these forests for multiple benefits (County of Linn v. 

State of Oregon). Now is the time to make it clear that these lands must be managed 

for clean water, wildlife, recreation, and future generations—not just logging. 


